
Huron   Heights   SS   
School   Council   Agenda/Minutes-Feb   15,   2022   

Item   Information/   Discussion   Presenter   

Welcome   and   
Introductions   

All   were   welcomed.   
In   Attendance:   Mr.   Gordon,   Mr.   McArthur,   Ms.   Austring,   Ms.   Rice,   Tim   
Greenwood,   Sandra   Thomas,   Jennifer   Chaggares,   Jill   Kyle,   Jennifer   Di   
Pietro,   Kim   Bridge,   Jaimie   McGee.   Students:   Erik   and   Kenadee   
  

Everyone   introduced   themselves   and   parents   said   who   their   children   
were   at   Huron.   

Mr.   Gordon   

Approval   of   
Minutes   

Minutes   were   approved   by   Tim   Greenwood   and   seconded   by   Sandra   
Thomas   

Mr.   Gordon   

Student   
Council   Report  

Students   reported   on   different   spirit   days   that   they   have   had   such   as   
“sweats   on   sweats”,   “red   and   white   day”,   Valentine’s   song   requests   put   
on   by   Music   Council.   
-Poster   made   for   Black   History   Month   to   be   hung   in   the   Athletic   hall,   
looks   like   a   periodic   table   with   initials   and   categories   to   highlight   
important   contributions   of   black   people   
-prom   will   be   discussed   at   their   next   meeting   

Erik   and   
Kennedy   

Staff   Report     Still   no   staff   member   attending   or   participating   in   School   Council   Mr.   Gordon   

   Administration   
Reports   

- Student   Schedule   and   Lunches :   4   period   schedule   in   place   with   one   
lunch   period.   Students   seem   happy   with   the   schedule   and   to   be   back   in   
person.   Semester   two   has   had   a   smooth   start.   Students   are   adjusting   
to   one   lunch   period   and   everyone   seems   to   be   able   to   find   somewhere   
around   the   school   to   eat.   They   are   trying   to   open   up   activities   at   lunch   
time   such   as   “Wellness   Wednesday”   in   the   gym.   The   schedule   for   next   
year   has   not   yet   been   finalized.   
Safety:    Each   student   has   received   two   cloth   masks   and   Covid   Rapid   
Antigen   tests.   If   students   did   not   receive   the   tests,   they   can   be   picked   
up   at   the   attendance   window.   There   are   still   restrictions   but   things   
continue   to   open   up   such   as   clubs,   athletics,   drama   club,   band   etc..   
Music   performances   are   still   not   allowed.    Hand   sanitizing,   social   
distancing,   masks   all   being   enforced.   The   covid   screening   tool   is   
working   well.   
Student   photos   and   Yearbook: Photo   retake   day   is   Feb   16,   grad   
photos   will   take   place    between   March   21 st    and   April   1 st .   Students   will   
receive   information   related   to   booking   their   photo   session   
approximately   2   weeks   prior   to   March   21,2022.   The   cost   of   the   sitting   
fee   is   $35.00.   
Yearbook:   due   to   no   staff   assistance   and   lack   of   club   activities   due   to   
Covid,   only   a   grade   12   memory   book   will   be   produced   this   year   as   long   
as   at   least   100   books   are   pre   ordered.   School   working   with   Jostens   to   
publish   yearbook.   Hopefully   next   year,   enough   students   will   take   the   
yearbook   class   and   there   will   be   a   full   yearbook.   

Mr.   Gordon,   
Mr.   McArthur   
  





  

  

School   
Council   Report  

Tim   presented   the   PRO   grant   speaker   series   that   we   will   be   joining   in   
with   other   schools.   See   link   for   more   info.   
  PRO GRANT SPEAKERS 2022.docx   

TIm   and   
Sandra   

New   Business   Tim   introduced   the   counsel   to   the    Community   Action   Table   for   
Newmarket.     United   Way   gives   $1000   quick   action   grants   to   resident   
groups   in   the   community   with   a   goal   to   increase   mental   health   in   the   
community.     The   next   round   of   grants   for   individuals   in   the   community   
will   be   in   March   or   April.     See   link   here   for   more   info:   
https://cmha-yr.on.ca/communityactiontables/   
  

Mr.   Gordon   reminded   us   that   course   selection   for   next   year   is   open   and   
is   due   on   Feb   25th.   
  

Tim   

Adjourned   Meeting   was   adjourned   at   approx   7:45   pm   Mr.   Gordon   

Next   Meeting   Dates   for   Future   meetings :-   Apr.   4,   May   16.   
  
  

  

https://cmha-yr.on.ca/communityactiontables/



